MINUTES

MONTEAGLE BEER BOARD MEETING

May 26, 2009

PRESENT:

Charles Rollins

Lexie Orr Bud Knott Marilyn Nixon

This meeting of the Beer Board was called to order at 6:45 PM by Mayor Charles Rollins.

There was one application for a beer license from CVS.

The Mayor asked the police chief if he had measured the distances from the new CVS building to the Methodist Church and the Church of Christ. Chief McNeece said they had been measured and the distance from the corner of the building to the Methodist Church is 420 feet and to the Church of Christ is 499 feet.

Ald. Orr made a motion to approve the application. Ald. Knott seconded the motion which passed 4/0.

There being no further business, the Beer Board meeting adjourned at 6:47 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Joy Sturtevant, City Recorder